
[Your Zumba Studio Name]  

[Studio Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear Zumba Members, 

We are excited to welcome you back to our Zumba classes! Your health and 

safety are our top priority. Please take a moment to review the following 

guidelines to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all: 

1. **Health Assessment**: If you feel unwell or exhibit any symptoms of 

illness, please stay home and seek medical advice. 

2. **Sanitization**: Hand sanitizers will be available at various 

locations in the studio. We encourage everyone to sanitize their hands 

upon entering and exiting. 

3. **Social Distancing**: Maintain a distance of at least six feet from 

others whenever possible, especially in common areas. 

4. **Personal Equipment**: Bring your own water bottle, towel, and any 

personal fitness equipment needed for the class.  

5. **Masks**: While masks are not required during workouts, we encourage 

wearing them in common areas and when entering/exiting the studio. 

6. **Class Capacity**: To ensure safe distancing, class sizes may be 

limited. Pre-registration is recommended. 

7. **Cleaning Protocols**: Our studio will be thoroughly cleaned and 

disinfected before and after classes.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Together, we can create 

a safe and fun environment for everyone. 

Stay active and healthy! 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Zumba Studio Name] 


